
  

  

 
Dear Valued Client: 
 
Due to a disruption in the supply of critical reagents, Precipitin Alternaria SP IgG (ALTER) and Precipitin 
Penicillium Mix IgG (PEN) testing has been permanently discontinued at National Jewish Health. Advanced 
Diagnostic Laboratories engaged in an exhaustive search for a secondary testing facility; however, a viable 
alternative location could not be identified. We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact our Client Services Team at extension 4120 or via email at 
ClinRefLabs@NJHealth.org. 
  
Sincerely, 

 
 
Steve Groshong, MD, PhD 
Medical Director, Advanced Diagnostic Laboratories 
National Jewish Health 
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